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24th September 2021 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for your support on what has been a challenging week. I know many of 

you will be concerned about cases in school. We will continue to follow guidance 

and monitor the situation closely.  

If your child is showing any of these symptoms in school we will call and ask for 

you to collect them and any siblings as soon as possible to access a PCR test:  

● a high temperature  

● a new, continuous cough  

● a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste  

Not every case has followed classic symptoms, if your child is generally unwell 

we would ask you to be more cautious than you would usually be when you 

consider whether or not to send them in.  

If your child becomes unwell over the weekend please email 

head@yaxham.norfolk.sch.uk to keep us updated. 
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Strange events! 

With everything else that has been happening you 

may have missed the news that we had a strange 

occurrence in school this week! Hedgehog class 

discovered that ‘something’ had crash landed into 

our hall!  

The children later received a letter from Beegu 

who was clearly frightened and looking for some 

friendly people to help her. They know that she is 

small and yellow but they haven’t managed to find 

her yet. They have done some research on how to care for an alien. So if you 

find her they have asked if you can make sure she has food, something to drink 

and a bed to rest in and they will decide what to do next week.  

We will keep you updated! 

 

Special Awards this week: 

Hedgehog Class 

Jack for his amazing vocabulary and super contributions to class 

discussions 

Badger Class 

Harriett for her focused attitude to learning and always getting on 

with everything she is asked to do 

Perry for his hard work and effort in everything this week 

Fox Class 

Freddie C for really pushing himself in Maths work 

 

Well done all of you for your fantastic work! 

Visit Tapestry   

to see Ruby’s book recommendation.  

 
 

  

 
 



 

Other Messages 

Mrs Mepham 

We are really sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs Mepham this week. She has been 

such a star throughout the pandemic working incredibly hard behind the scenes 

to keep us all safe! We wish her all the very best in her new role. 

Best wishes for the weekend, 

Jennie Müller  

 Headteacher 

 

Dates for your Diary: 

Fox Class Assembly 22nd October 2021 (We hope to be able to invite parents of 

Fox Class to this assembly, we will share further details nearer the time) 

End of half-term 22nd October 2021 

End of Autumn Term 17th December 2021 

 



   

    

 School children go free! 

 

 


